
Peek at the Week 
Year 2—15th December 2023 

Our Learning 

This week,  we have been learning about 

the Christmas Story and how we can show 

kindness to others and the world. The chil-

dren drew pictures to represent the Christ-

mas story and they wrote about how they 

show love to their families. In art, we have 

been experimenting with different medi-

ans and the children have  done rubbings 

and printing.  

After the holidays,  we are going to be 

reading ‘The Secret Sky Garden’ and we 

are learning about littering and the im-

pact on the environment. In maths, the 

children are going to be continuing to 

practise subtraction and we are going to 

be moving on to subtract two-digit num-

bers. Have a lovely holiday and we will see 

you in January!  

 

Important Dates / Reminders 
Please remember to complete Maths 

homework and read daily. 

Children should complete one piece of 

homework each week from 

their Autumn 2 Homework 

Menu. 

Please wear PE kits  on a Wednesday.  

When logging into Numbots,  you need to 

log in as school not parent, it is quite con-

fusing on the website. Then your child’s 

log in should work.  

Contact us: year2@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

Child of the week 

2Hawking:  Sophia C  

2Franklin: Elsie  

2Newton: Aisha  


